
 

1 

 

 

The Street Naming and Numbering Policy was adopted at its meeting held on 6 March 2018. 
 
Wycombe District Council are responsible for this process however, the timescale for dealing with 
Street Naming and Numbering can vary depending on the consultations required, timing of Parish 
Council meetings and acceptance of suggested names. A guideline of 10 weeks should be considered 
from receipt to final confirmation.  This timescale should be considered to ensure suitable marketing 
of the properties and that buyers have a postal address when they move in. 
 
Wycombe District Council request the developer to submit preferred names for new streets and any 
new buildings to be named (e.g., if there is a block of flats), explanation of the origin of these names 
(e.g., linked to the former use of the site) and site location plan identifying properties to be 
addressed and the access to and from the properties.  
 
If the Parish Council is not in agreement with the suggested name, they will suggest alternative 
names for the applicant’s consideration. If an agreement cannot be reached for the name, the 
matter is passed to Wycombe District Council Head of Planning & Sustainability for a decision to be 
reached 
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